
Please note: This is a copy of the newsletter sent to students. The formatting is a little different, due to content being 
copied over to Word/Adobe. These aren’t in the final newsletter; this is a guide for your information. 
 
Dynamic content (content specific to Faculty/campus/level etc.) features at the end of this document but for students 
it’s integrated into the body of the newsletter. 
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Hi! 
 

This time we've got a shorter edition for you - with a focus on resits. 

 

Resit exam timetables are now live in myUWE. Make sure you check the dates, times and 

locations. If something doesn't look right, get in contact with an Information Point. 

 

Don't forget that you'll need to display your student ID card on your exam table. If you need a 

new one, you can order one through our online store and pick it up from an Information Point. 

 

If you're working on resit coursework or revising for resits, make sure you build some breaks 

into your schedule – don't burn out! 

   

 

 

Look after yourself during the summer 

The summer holidays can be great - a chance to chill out, travel or get stuck into work 

or volunteering, but sometimes the change of routine and pace can be difficult. Take a 

look at some of our tips to make the most of the summer and to look after yourself. 

http://comms.uwe.ac.uk/t/2GDZ-13HUW-0E232M8C37-1/fw.aspx
http://comms.uwe.ac.uk/t/2GDZ-13HUW-0E232M8C37/cr.aspx
https://my.uwe.ac.uk/
http://www.uwe.ac.uk/students
http://www1.uwe.ac.uk/students/informationpoints.aspx
https://my.uwe.ac.uk/
http://www1.uwe.ac.uk/students/informationpoints.aspx
http://store.uwe.ac.uk/product-catalogue/items-for-students/replacement-student-id-cards/replacement-student-id-card
http://info.uwe.ac.uk/news/uwenews/news.aspx?id=3644
http://www.uwe.ac.uk/
https://www.facebook.com/uwebristol/
https://twitter.com/UWEBristol


 

If your results weren't what you'd hoped for and you're finding things difficult, just get 

in contact with with our Wellbeing Service. You can register online - they'll get in 

contact with you to arrange an appointment - or call 0117 32 86268 if you need urgent 

support. 
 

 

 

Read our top tips for looking after yourself  

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

Everything you need to know about resits... 
  

 

...except the exam questions that is! 
  

 

Resit coursework 
deadline 

 

The resit coursework deadline is 14:00 

on Tuesday 11 July. 

 

Contact an Information Point if you have 

any questions, or issues impacting your 

ability to attempt your resit coursework. 

    

 

 

Five day extensions not 
available for resits 

 

Five working day extensions are not 

available for resit coursework. 

 

If you're unable to meet the deadline or 

have a problem with an assessment, get in 

touch with an Information Point for advice. 

    

 

Assessment support options 
 

We know that sometimes things go wrong and that this can affect your studies - that's why we 

have a number of processes in place to help you. If you're not sure which option is right for 

you, contact an Information Point for advice. 

 

Find out what options are available 

 

 

 

 

   

 

Resit exam timetables 
 

Resit exams run from Monday 10 July - 

Friday 21 July. Timetables are now live 

in myUWE. 

 

If something doesn't look right, get in 

contact with an Information Point . 

 

 

Exam guide 
 

Our exam guide gives you an overview of 

what to expect during the resits - and what 

you should bring and what you should 

leave behind. 

 

Good luck - we're rooting for you! 

http://www.uwe.ac.uk/wellbeing
http://www1.uwe.ac.uk/students/healthandwellbeing/wellbeingservice/wellbeingserviceregistration.aspx
http://info.uwe.ac.uk/news/uwenews/news.aspx?id=3644
http://www1.uwe.ac.uk/students/informationpoints.aspx
http://www1.uwe.ac.uk/students/informationpoints.aspx
http://www1.uwe.ac.uk/students/informationpoints.aspx
http://www1.uwe.ac.uk/students/academicadvice/additionalassessmentsupport.aspx
https://my.uwe.ac.uk/
http://www1.uwe.ac.uk/students/informationpoints.aspx


 

Check your timetable 

 

 

 

 

    

 

Exam guide 

 

 

 

 

    

 

Student Support Advisers on hand at the ECC 
 

Student Support Advisers will be at the Exhibition and Conference Centre (ECC) throughout the 

exam season to give you immediate advice and support. You don't need an appointment - just 

drop in. 

 

They'll be in the Yssel room at the ECC every weekday between 08:45-12:45 and 13:15-16:15 

if you need advice. 

 

Find out how Student Support Advisers can help  

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

Reduced bus services 
 

Several of the bus services are running 

reduced timetables for the summer - and 

some services have been suspended, 

including the 'UWE' and X14. If you're 

travelling from the centre to Frenchay 

Campus, we recommend the 48a, 70, 71 or 

72. 

 

If you're travelling from this direction, 

make sure you leave yourself enough time 

to get around - especially if you have 

resits! 

 

Plan your route 

 

 

 

 

     

 

 

Delays on the ring road 
 

Bromley Heath viaduct, part of the A4174 

ring road, is undergoing a £5.9 million 

strengthening programme from July 2017 

until March 2018. 

 

The council expects significant delays on 

this section of the ring road during the 

works. 

 

As always, leave yourself enough time to 

get to campus. 

 

 

Further information 

 

 

 

 

     

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://my.uwe.ac.uk/
http://academicskills.uwe.ac.uk/exams/workbooks/essential-information/10882/introduction-to-exams
http://www1.uwe.ac.uk/students/academicadvice/studentsupportadvisers.aspx
https://travelwest.info/journeyplanner/directions
http://www.southglos.gov.uk/transport-and-streets/streets/roads-road-works/major-roadworks/bromley-heath-viaduct/


Bristol Pride Week 
 

 

    

Bristol Pride Week starts today and lasts until Sunday 9 July.  

 

Pride Day is on Saturday 8 July - it will be held in Millennium 

Square and the Amphitheatre, with Busted as the headline act. 

We're the Community Sponsor for the day and everyone's 

welcome! 

 

The Diversity Trust recently launched a South Gloucestershire 

LGBT+ network - contact them to find out more. 

    

 

 

Windows 10 upgrade has started 

Work has been begun to upgrade student computers to Windows 10, the latest 

operating system from Microsoft. If you're here over the summer, you may start 

noticing it on some machines. You'll still be able to use all the features and programs 

you currently use, but the desktop and start menu will look different. 
 

 

 

Read our user guide 

 

 

 

 

 

  

   

  

 

Quick links 

» myUWE 
 
» Academic advice 
 
» Study support 
 
» Term dates 

 

 Contact us 
 

Information Points 
 
Email: infopoint@uwe.ac.uk 
 
Tel: +44 (0)117 32 85678 
 
More contact options 
 

 

 

Registered address | University of the West of England, Frenchay Campus,  
Coldharbour Lane, Bristol BS16 1QY 

 

   

 

Copyright 2017 ⓒ UWE Bristol 

As a student, you will receive emails from the Student Communications Team. 
We promise not to overwhelm you and we'll only send you things that are relevant. 

You'll get a regular newsletter and some targeted communications. 
If you unsubscribe you'll miss important emails. Contact us if you have any questions. 

 

http://bristolpride.co.uk/
http://www.diversitytrust.org.uk/
http://www.diversitytrust.org.uk/
http://www1.uwe.ac.uk/its/usingitatuwe/usingwindows10.aspx
https://my.uwe.ac.uk/
http://www1.uwe.ac.uk/students/academicadvice.aspx
http://www1.uwe.ac.uk/students/studysupport.aspx
http://www1.uwe.ac.uk/about/termdates/2016-17termdates.aspx
mailto:infopoint@uwe.ac.uk
http://www1.uwe.ac.uk/about/contactus.aspx
http://comms.uwe.ac.uk/t/2GDZ-13HUW-0E232M8C37/uns.aspx
mailto:studentcomms@uwe.ac.uk


Dynamic content 
 
Home students: 
 

Financial support during the summer 
 

If you're unable to work over the summer because you're ill or disabled, looking after dependants, 

attending a compulsory placement or resubmitting exams or coursework, you may be eligible for 

support through our Summer Fund. 

 

You can apply online – funds are limited, so get your application in as soon as you can! 

 

Find out more and apply  

 

 

 

 

 
 
Alexandra Warehouse, Gloucester: 
 

 

 

Students visit Coroner's 
Court 

 

A group of second years attended the 

Coroner's Court to hear a case brought for 

hearing by a family who had some 

questions regarding the death of a loved 

one. All involved found it an interesting, 

thought-provoking visit which 

demonstrated the importance of 

accountability, documentation and duty of 

care. 

     

 

 

 

Adult Nursing Society 
beat fundraising target 

 

Congratulations to the Adult Nursing 

Society who exceeded their £1000 

fundraising target for the Cavell Nurses 

Trust, a charitable organisation which 

supports the welfare of nurses in the 

United Kingdom. 

 

This year the society raised an amazing 

£1128.21. Well done to everyone involved! 
    

 
Frenchay: 
 

Frenchay Library summer works - reminder 
 

Don't forget that some of Frenchay Library is temporarily closed for refurbishments. Library staff are 

providing a 'fetch and carry' service for books on floors which are closed – it'll be clear on your Library 

http://www1.uwe.ac.uk/students/feesandfunding/fundingandscholarships/financialsupportfromuwe.aspx


Search results if the book you need is located on a level which is temporarily closed, and you'll be able 

to request that a member of staff fetches it for you. 

Due to the noise generated by the refurbishments, silent and quiet study spaces can't be guaranteed, 

but alternative study spaces are available in the Library and across campus. 

 

Find out about the closures and upgrades 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

http://www1.uwe.ac.uk/students/studysupport/studyspaces.aspx
http://www1.uwe.ac.uk/library/usingthelibrary/openingtimes/frenchay/frenchayrefurbishments2017.aspx

